
Karen  Edwards

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Nancy  Sandberg  <nancy.sandberg@comcast.net>

Thursday,  October  21, 2021 10:31  AM

Karen Edwards

Comments  to Planning  Board  on Gerrish  Dr. Subdivision  and CU

Dear  Karen,

Please  forward  my comments  to the  Planning  Board  on the  Gerrish  Subdivision  and CU.

Dear  Planning  Board  Members,

Please be sure  to study  the  alternative  access  to the  subdivision  as I believe  it will  be much  less impactful  to the

neighborhood  Johnson  Creek,  the  Oyster  River  and the  Great  Bay. The current  access  route  will  be detrimental  to the

important  benefits  we get  from  Gerrish  wetlands.  I urge  you  to protect  these  wetlands  for  all Durham  residents.

Thank  you,

Nancy  Sandberg

15 Langley  Road.


